
MILLI 
307 West Muhammad Ali Boulevard Louisville, Kentucky 40202 (502) 589-4800 

December 7, 1979 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. D. 4, Box 321 
Walnatport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit: 

We are pleased to verify your reception report on November 18, 1979 

from 5:20 P.M. to 5:30 P.M. according to our program logs. 

Very truly yours, 

Bruce Clark 
Vice-President/Chief Engineer 
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